
  Heathfield Schools’ Partnership 
 Present  

                                                                           

 
 Heathfield Nursery, Infant and Junior Schools are members of the RFU Education Partnership   
 

 

12th March, 2018, 2:30pm-3:15pm 
In the Junior School Hall (with time for individual questions afterwards) 

 

During our Safeguarding week (12-16th March), Peter Cowley will be giving a talk to parents and carers 
giving valuable information about: 

 

Cyberbullying 
Safe Use of Social Media 

Online safety 
How to keep children safe on line and what parents should know 

This will link to assemblies and activities the children will be taking part in at school throughout the week. 

 

(Provided by Heathfield Schools’ PTA) 

 
NB Please complete the slip below and return to the school office to confirm attendance 
 

 

Safeguarding week: Cyberbullying/Online Safety talk  

12th March, 2018 at 2.30pm in the Junior school hall 
 
 
Child’s name………………………………………..……    Class………………………………………. 
 
Your Name…………………………………….….……..     Number of adults attending ………….. 


